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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Liechtenstein and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Liechtenstein’s commitment to the protection and promotion of human rights. We welcome in particular, since the second cycle of the UPR, the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the sale of children, prostitution and child pornography and of the Council of Europe Convention on Action against Trafficking in Human Beings. We also welcome the adoption of measures to promote gender equality and combat violence against women.
Italy recommends Liechtenstein to:
· sign and ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.
Italy wishes Liechtenstein a successful UPR.
Thank you.

